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TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Roseville 
Transportation Commission duly held on the third Tuesday of every month 
has been cancelled for the month of March 2009.  
 
The next meeting is a Special Meeting and Bus Tour which will take place 
on March 14, 2009 at 8:45 a.m. Attendees will meet at 401 Vernon Street, 
Roseville, California. The next regular Commission meeting will be held on 
April 21, 2009, at 7:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the City of Roseville 
Council Chambers, 311 Vernon Street, Roseville, California. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with the government code of the State 
of California. 
 
 
Dated: March 10, 2009 
 
 
 
Lupe Nelson 
Recording Secretary 
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